KARL KLOOZ, BURSAR

THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS
LAWRENCE

BUSINESS OFFICE

May 17, 1940

Dr. Forrest C. Allen, Director
Physical Education & Recreation,

Varsity Basketball Coach
University of Kansas

My dear Dr. Allen:

This is to acknow-
ledge receipt of your letter of the
15th and in reply to the last para-
greph I wish to say that I hope you
will prosecute Kansas'! case to the
best of your ability and as deli-
gently as you possibly can.

Karl Klooz, Chairmen
Finance Committee
Athletic Association
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